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PE Lessons have now  

 
 

 

RECEPTION 

STATUTORY BASELINE ASSESSMENT 

We will complete our assessments this 
week and send home your child’s 

summary report. We will discuss this 
with you at Parents evening in October. 

RECEPTION FOREST SCHOOL 

will begin W/B 9th October 2023. 

R1 – Thursday 

R2- Friday 

Please send children into school in their Forest School Kit. If you have any questions, 
then please do not hesitate to ask Mrs Willows who will be happy to help you! 

 

We will learn all about ‘Houses and Homes’ this week. We will learn 

about the different places where people live and name different types 

of houses. The children will compare different houses and identify 

what is the same and different about them. As it is European day of 

Languages this week, we will also find out some interesting facts 

about France as French is our school language. 

Things to do to help at home: 

Talk about your house, the area where you live and your address. 

See if your child can remember the names of different types of houses and look out for them 
when you are out and about together. 

Share and discuss different stories together as often as possible.  

Make a note of the books you share together at home in your child’s Reading Diary. 

Encourage your child to talk about what they have learnt at school about France. See what they 
can remember! 

 
KEY VOCABULARY: 

Country, Town, City, Village 

detached, semi-detached, cottage, 
bungalow, Apartment, Terraced 

 

Please send in or upload a picture of 
your house for your child to share 

and talk about in class! 

Thank you! 

**IMPORTANT REMINDERS** 

Please send in spare clothes for your child so if they have a wet accident, we can change 
them. Please remember to replace any clothes that are used. 

PE lessons have now started so please send your child into school every FRIDAY wearing 
their PE Kit. 

Please return your child’s reading book and Reading Diary every week on the specified day. 

Please send in one snack and a fresh water bottle every day for your child. 

 

 


